From: Miller, Rachel

Sent: 03 July 2014 10:10
To: Planning

Subject: FW: Ref 2014/3211/P
Please log

Rachel Miller

Planning Officer
Telephone: 020 7974 1343

From: Dom Duplooy [mailto: |

Sent: 03 July 2014 10:07
To: Miller, Rachel
Subject: Ref 2014/3211/P

Re Proposed second floor building 7-9 Perrins Court
Dear Ms Miller,

We operate an art gallery and picture framers at | Perrins Court and are greatly concerned about the
proposed work half way up the court.

We have on several occasions been subject to major building works on Perrins Court. This greatly effects
our business. Large trucks park direcily in front of our shop for prolonged periods as there is only a small
non pedestrian access to the court.

This means customers and our suppliers are unable to access our shop. We are also concerned about the
effect to other businesses to the court.

Many thanks and best regards,
Dominic du Plooy



